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Approval to purchase UV bulbs-Veolia

SUMMARY: Veolia is requesting to purchase 300 UV bulbs from a sole source provider. The cost for
the bulbs is $24,964.  This expenditure is included in the FY18-19 budget in the amount of $28,000

BUDGET ACCOUNT:413-52230-940-012

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase
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